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100 years with Soém



Hello!  I wanted to share a beautiful moment that I experience as a catechist in our Level I atrium at Lakewood Catholic Academy in Lakewood, Ohio.

I have reflected on the parable of the Found Sheep many times with Level I children, so I become accustomed to both practical and reflective responses when I wonder aloud, “what the sheep could see from up there on the shepherd’s shoulders.”  One reflection this year took me by surprise, though.  I wondered aloud, as usual, and received some of the “typical” responses at first:  “He could probably see more.”  “He could see higher things.”  After waiting a moment for anyone else who might respond, one 5-year old child spoke up, “I think he could see his tracks.”  I had never heard this response before (or thought of it myself) and it flooded my heart.  How true that when we allow ourselves to be held in the loving embrace of Jesus, we can see clearly what has led us away from him.  I am grateful to that beautiful child, and to the Holy Spirit within her, for this revelation that I will always keep with me.
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